REFORMED PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

ELL SAINTS

Today’s Lord’s Day Activities
Evening Prayer Meeting 3
Fellowship Hall

5:30-6:30 p.m.

Sunday School Classes, July 13

James, R.E. Nels Yehnert, Fe/lowship Hall
Church Government, Rev. Dennis Bullock, High School

Sawve the Dates

Annual Fall Picnic**
October 4

Church Workday
October 25

July 6, 2025

July 13 Reminders

Nursery: Sunday School
Matti Swistock

Tracy Bajan

Nursery: AM Worship Service
Rebecca Fender

Kathy Hutton

Rachel Fender

Nursery: PM Worship Service
Becky Bajan

Ann McGhee

Lydia Bajan

Communion Volunteers
Janice Harrington
Susu Hutton

Coffee Volunteer
Volunteer Needed

AM A/V Volunteer
Matthew Hannegan

PM A/V Volunteer
Mitchell Cox

Greeter of the Month
Emily Jones

Deacon of the Month
Robert Michaux



This Week at All Saints

Men’s Study **

Tuesdays - 8 p.m. or Wednesdays — 6:30 a.m.
Contact R.E. Rick Hutton for updates on the
current men’s study at rick@allsaintspres.org.

Session Business Meeting %

Wednesday, July 9 —7 p.m.

Evening Worship Service X
Sunday, July 13 —5:30 p.m.

Meetings and Events

3¢ Official church meeting or event
+  Sponsored by members of our congregation

@ Ewents happening in the broader Christian community

1. Adult Sunday School Schedule**

Adult Sunday School Class Sessions
Fellowship Hall

Quarter Begins Subject Teacher

4a 6/1/2025 Bible - James Nels
4b 7/13/2025 Bible - NT Epistle Noah




2. New Men’s Bible Study * 3. Geneva College Choir Concert

The men’s Bible study will be starting The New Song Choir
again for the summer. We will be July 23 - 7pm

studying Why Johnny Can’t Sing Hymns by
T. David Gordon. Join for the evening
study on July 8 at 8 p.m. or the morning
study on July 9 at 6:30 a.m.

New Song is a ministry sponsored by
Geneva College. The choir has performed
at All Saints several times and is always
well received. Their members always look
forward to coming to All Saints because of
the acoustics of our worship hall. And we
likewise look forward to hearing their
beautiful voices filling the space.

New Song, now in its 49th year, has
always featured a cappella singing of the
psalms. New Song’s psalm selections
present the wide range of emotion and
praise found in the psalms. New Song
members are auditioned and selected by
Geneva College for their musical ability
and Christian commitment. New Song
director Lindsay Shaffer is a 2011
graduate of Geneva College and holds a
masters degree in conducting from

Messiah University.

They will need places to sleep the night of
the concert and a ride back to the church
the following morning. If you are willing
to host a student overnight, please contact
Rick Hutton at rick@allsaintspres.org



General Information

Announcement Submissions

Please send information for this announcement
sheet to admin@allsaintspres.org. Please type
“Announcement” in the subject line of the email.
The deadline for Sunday announcements is
Thursday morning at 9 a.m.

Prayer Chain and Information Chain
If you have an email that you want sent to the
congregation or would like to have your email
added to the church listserv, please send it to:
emaillist@allsaintspres.org.

Lost and Found
The Lost and Found box is located by the
staircase between the fellowship hall and the

auditorium.

Food Pantry Box *

Please place your donations in the box located on
the stage in the fellowship hall. This is an
ongoing service to our neighbors and donations
will be taken once every month to First Baptist
Church. For more information, contact Susu
Hutton at susu@familyhutton.com.

Directory Questions

If you have questions about the directory or if you
would like to be added, please contact Deborah
Miller at mrs.ruggles@gmail.com.

Invite People to Church

All Saints business cards are available to take and
use to invite people to church. If you would like
some, ask Rick Hutton.

Teaching Elders:
Dennis Bullock
dennis@allsaintspres.org

Ruling Elders:
Matt Fender
matt@allsaintspres.org

Rick Hutton, Clerk

rick@allsaintspres.org

Bill Ivey
bill@allsaintspres.org

Wes Jones™*

wes@allsaintspres.org

Al Yancey
al@allsaintspres.org

Nels Yehnert
nels@allsaintspres.org

Deacons:
deacons@allsaintspres.org
Turner Cole

Matthew Hannegan
Jonathan Kennedy, Jr.
Robert Michaux

Todd Vernon

Staff:

Rick Hutton

Church Administrator
rick@allsaintspres.org

Turner Cole, Treasurer
Todd Vernon, Associate Treasurer
treasurer@allsaintspres.org

Emily Kinney
Administrative Assistant
admin@allsaintspres.org

All Saints Reformed Presbyterian Church
www.allsaintspres.org - (804) 353-7321 * Currently on Sabbatical
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